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Bridge School

55 Middleby Road  Lexington, Massachusetts 02421

Erin Maguire
(781) 861-2510

Assistant Principal

email: emaguire@sch.ci.lexington.ma.us


fax: (781) 861-9257
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Bridge School will begin new arrival and dismissal procedures at the start of the 2015/2016 school year.  This short term plan was designed in an effort to mitigate idling and traffic congestion on Middleby Rd while providing for efficient and safe procedures, including emergency access at all times, within the Bridge School property.  The plan was established after consultants from Environmental Partners conducted a traffic study.  The plan was formalized with input from school administration, LPS facilities personnel, police and fire officials, parents, School Committee members, recreation staff, Safe Routes to School, and bus company representation.


The plan attached details the new procedures as well as parking restrictions within the Bridge School property during high volume traffic times.  Bridge staff will be assigned for dismissal and arrival duties to help ensure the safety and efficiency of these times.  More information can also be found on our school web page.


We are grateful to the Lexington Police Department for their partnership in this process.  They will assist Bridge staff in enforcing the new plan and will be present during the first few weeks of school.


We thank you in advance for adhering to these new procedures in an effort to facilitate the most efficient arrival and dismissal process for Bridge students.

Sincerely,

Erin Maguire

Assistant Principal

Bridge Elementary School















